
 
COUNTY OF ST. PAUL 
5015 – 49 Avenue, St. Paul, AB 
 

 

Request for Decision         

Council Meeting: March 12, 2019 

8.11 Request for Letter of Support - St. Paul Firefighter’s Association  

              

Request 

The St. Paul Firefighter’s Association is requesting a letter of support and a funding 

commitment of $25,000 to accompany their CIP grant application for a Rapid 

Response Unit.  This purchase will happen in 2020. 

 

 

 

Alternatives 

 

 

 

 

Recommendation 

Administration is recommending to provide the St. Paul Firefighter’s Association 

with a letter of support with a commitment of $25,000, to accompany their CIP 

grant application for a Rapid Response unit. 

 

 

 

Submitted by: Tim Mahdiuk, Director of Community Services 


